Dear Friends of Mathematics and Hikes,

You are cordially invited to our 18th mathematical hike! It's an opportunity for students and employees of our department to spend time together in the countryside.

The hike will take place on October 20th. Start at 08:57 at the bus stop "Mokrá Hora."

We have planned a 16 km hike from Mokrá Hora through Útěchov and Bílovice to Obřany. There's a possibility to make the hike shorter (leaving for Soběšice or going by a public transport from Bílovice to Brno).

We are planning our next hikes on 24th of November, 15th of December.

More info, photos and chronicle at http://conference.math.muni.cz/vylety/. (in Czech)

We look forward to seeing you.

Jana Bartoňová and Jonatan Kolegar, organizers, Jan Slovák, Director of the Department of Mathematics and Statistics